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THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckingham.bucks.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Angela Wells                                                      Website: www.buckinghamschool.com 

 

 
14 July 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
UNITED WORLD SCHOOLS 

Non Uniform Day 
Wednesday, 20 July 2016 (last day of term) 

 
 
In support of our school fundraising for United World Schools (UWS), we will be having a non-
school uniform day on the last day of term, Wednesday, 20 July 2016. 
 
Students and staff should pay £1 in support of this day and all monies collected will go towards 
United World Schools.  
 
United World Schools’ vision is to ‘teach the unreached’: where children in remote and post-
conflict areas have access to basic education and improved life chances.  
 
We are extremely proud that United World Schools have partnered with The Buckingham 
School to help provide an education to children living in the village of Mae Yay, Myanmar.  
 
Last month, we were delighted to host Jack Clark from UWS as he presented to students in 
assemblies about the school we are supporting as well as updating all of us on how the money 
we raise will be used. Please go to www.unitedworldschools.org should you wish to know more 
about UWS. 
 
On the last day of term, we require students to follow our high expectations even though they 
will not be wearing school uniform. Students must not dress in fancy dress, adult sized 
baby grows (known as onesies), t-shirts with offensive language on, use face paints, 
dye hair or wear anything inappropriate.  

 
We would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents/carers that we will be finishing for 
the summer holidays at 1.15pm on Wednesday, 20 July 2016. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Howard 
Assistant Headteacher 
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